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17th March 2017 
Note from Mrs Coulthard 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
This week we have enjoyed celebrating 'Science Week' in both our schools with lot of super science 
activities going on in all classes. I have enjoyed seeing pupils learning lots about science and all the great 
photos on our Facebook pages.  
 
Next week our Y6 pupils from each school will be travelling to the Lake District to spend two nights on 
our first 'Booster Residential' to help prepare them for their forthcoming SATs in a practical and 
memorable way. I am looking forward to hearing all about their adventures and seeing the work they will 
produce whilst there. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Coulthard 
 

 

Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 
 

This week has been Science week across both School and Little Dragons Pre-school.  The children have been 
undertaking a number of experiments using hypotheses, predictions, method and conclusions to write up 
their findings.   
 

As part of this week some of the children have visited Westleigh High School to make some bread and 
undertaking investigations at Atherton Community School.  The children have really enjoyed these visits 
and have brought back their learning to use in class. 
 

May I take this opportunity to congratulate the Futsal team who took part in the ATSA competition at Fred 
Longworth High School - as ever, they played well as a team and behaved impeccably. 
 

A large number of pupils have received handwriting awards this week.  The children are really working hard 
to improve their presentation and it's had a huge impact on their workbooks. 
 

Thank you to all parents who have clearly been supporting their children with multiplication facts at home 
as they are all thriving and aiming high for their multiplication bands. 
 

Mother’s Day celebrations and Comic Relief on Friday, 24th March, please see details below. 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Miss Young 
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What’s coming up next week….? 
 

Monday, 20th March – Year 6 pupils head off for the Brathay Residential. 
 
Monday, 20th March – Reception Parent Work shop for SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) at 
2:00 pm 
Tuesday, 21st March – Year 1/2 Parent Workshop at 2:00 pm 
Wednesday, 22nd  March – Year 3/4 Parent Workshop at 2:00 pm 
Thursday, 23rd March – Year 5/6 Parent Workshop at 2:00 pm 
 
Friday, 24th March – Little Dragons, Reception and KS1 “Mother’s Day Coffee Morning” at 9:00 am – 
please come along. 
For those attending, children will be brought out of their class to join in. 
 
KS2 “Mother’s Day Coffee Morning” at 2:30 pm – please come along. 
For those attending, children will be brought out of their class to join in. 
 
Friday, 24th March – Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) Today will be odd/funny sock day.  Please come along 
in your oddest socks 
 
Please note there is no celebration assembly on Friday, 24th March 
 
 

Notices 
 

For the safety of our pupils please do not drive onto the school car park to drop off or pick up children. 
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